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Hello everyone thanks for taking time to read the newsletter.  This is the first one since being on furlough. 
 I had a great time seeing my family and friends. But, I have to admit, I did not like the cold!  
     I want to share a little about what I feel the Lord has been doing and has confirmed while I was in the US. 
   In a time of group intercessory prayer back in July the Lord gave me a word from I Corinthians 2:1-6. Basically, 
the Apostle Paul said, I did not come to you with persuasive words of human wisdom, but in demonstration of the 
spirit and power…! That part of the passage has stuck with me ever since that prayer time. While I was home, the 
Lord was confirming somethings by  events and videos. 
    What I see and think  the Lord wants to do is empower the Love in Action ministry by His Love, Grace and 
Power! IF this is what He wants to do, He will do so by His spirit and we will participate with Him. I think He 
will also confirm it through others here as well. This is a brief glimpse of the direction I sense. 
          So, I would like to invite you all to participate in the most vital part of this ministry– PRAYER. 
Pray for : wisdom, confirmation, the leadership team, and the ability to cast a empowering vision to further the  
Kingdom of God. 

I’m smil’n on the outside but, freez’en on 
the inside! 

My family and I went to Schmidt’s 
Sausage Haus. I had a great time . I 
went three times! 

My sister and I had our picture 
Taken together at Schmidt’s. 
 
On the left is the banner for 
“Love in Action”. I’m really 
excited about this next year. 
Please consider praying for this  
Outreach ministry. 
 
Ok, friends thanks for your 
prayers and support. You are 
vital to the ministry! 
 
God Bless You, 
 
Bob Lesher 


